[bookmark: _GoBack]CASS COUNTY TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR PREPARATION OF PHASE 1 ENVIRONMENTAL SITE ASSESSMENT (ESA)

The Cass County Transportation Authority (CCTA) is soliciting qualifications from qualified firms to complete a Phase 1 ESA on a parcel of property in Cassopolis, MI that the Authority is considering purchasing.   All proposers must be “Equal Opportunity Employers” and comply with the appropriate provisions of state and federal law. Disadvantaged Business Enterprises (DBE’s) are afforded full opportunity to respond to this offering.

If your firm would like to submit qualifications to the CCTA for this service, please go to
http://www.mywaythere.org/casstranbusopp.asp to download the Request for Qualifications  (RFQ #2017-01). 

All completed RFQ’s must be received by 4:00 p.m. on February 23, 2017.

All questions regarding the RFQ should be submitted in writing to Dennis Schuh, Transportation Coordinator, CCTA, 400 East State Street, Cassopolis, MI  49031 or by e-mail to schuhtrans@yahoo.com . Any changes or modifications to the RFQ document will be made by an addendum or amendment and posted on the MyWayThere website link listed above. The CCTA will not be responsible for failing to notify, however, a good faith attempt will be made to all known interested parties.
